
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

The Spotsylvania County Board of Supervisors will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, 
the 10th day of September, 2019, to consider the proposed issuance of water and sewer system 
revenue bonds of Spotsylvania County in an estimated principal amount not to exceed 
$24,000,000.  The purpose of the proposed bonds is to finance a program of capital 
improvements to and expansions of the County’s water and sewer system.  
 
 The public hearing, which may be continued or adjourned, will be conducted at 6:30 p.m.  
in the Board of Supervisors Meeting Room in the Richard E. Holbert Memorial Building, 9104 
Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Virginia.  Any person interested in the issuance of the bonds or 
the location or purpose of the facilities described above may appear and be heard.   
 

Documentation related to this issue is available for review in the Office of the County 
Administrator located at 9104 Courthouse Road, at Spotsylvania Courthouse, and is available for 
public inspection between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
 

Persons requiring reasonable accommodation in order to participate in the public hearing 
are encouraged to contact the County Administrator at least 3 days prior to the hearing.   
  
 

BY ORDER OF THE COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 

EDWARD PETROVITCH 

 

 

 

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE FREE LANCE-STAR ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 27, 2019 

AND TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2019 

 
 
 
 
 


